Mr. Andrew Wheeler

Acting Administrator

Environmental Protection Agency

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.

Washington, DC 20460
Dear Mr. Wheeler,
I am writing today extremely disappointed in EPA's announcement of plans to eliminate standards have been in full force and effect for over three years, and require new coal-fired power plants to use the best available approaches to reduce carbon pollution.

This is an important safeguard that is proving increasingly necessary. The Trump Administration's latest National Climate Assessment is a clear call to action to activate solutions that will stem harmful warming and protect communities that stand at the forefront of a changing climate. 

Now is not the time to be moving backwards and undermining progress. Please stop this assault on climate action immediately.
Thank you for your immediate attention to this critically important issue.
Sincerely,
Mr. Scott Gottlieb
Commissioner of the Food and Drug Administration
Food and Drug Administration (FDA)
10903 New Hampshire Ave

Silver Spring, MD 20993-0002
Dear Commissioner Gottlieb,
Hundreds of millions of pounds of glyphosate, a "probable human carcinogen," are used on farmland across America every year. 
We are exposed to this toxic chemical in our food, air and water every day, and the EPA and FDA are not doing enough to protect us.

And dicamba, another Monsanto weedkiller packaged to work with several new GMO crops, is wreaking havoc on farm communities. Dicamba has been drifting to neighboring fields, where it damages MILLIONS of acres of crops and has even been accused of reducing honey production.
We should not be exposed to unsafe or toxic chemicals, pesticides or herbicides in our food, especially not "probable human carcinogens." The EPA and FDA are not doing enough to protect us from these exposures and potential health problems.
The U.S. government's weak safety evaluation and poor management of glyphosate exemplifies how broken the pesticide registration system is.
The EPA and FDA must reevaluate not just glyphosate, but other commonly used herbicides, like 2,4-D and dicamba, and should BAN these toxic chemicals.  

I urge you to take immediate action to ban these toxic chemicals from use by America’s farmers.    The health and safety of countless human beings depend on your action today.  
Thank you for your immediate attention to this critical health crisis.
Sincerely,

